
FENTON    

Extra-Ordinary Parish Meeting   

   

A summary of the meeting of the Fenton Parish Meeting held on Thursday 29th June 2023 in 

All Saints Parish Church, Fenton at 7.00pm  to approve the accounts and sign the AGAR  

 

Following the sudden passing of Robert Boultwood it was not possible to retrieve the minutes 

for the above meeting from his laptop. As I was present at this meeting, for the purpose of 

records, I have produced a summary of the discussions from that meeting 

 

1. Welcome and Apologies for Absence 

Mr Boultwood welcomed everyone to the meeting and stated he had received 

apologies from Mr Dave Rawlins, Chair, who was unable to attend because he was 

away on holiday.  In his absence Mr Robert Boultwood would chair the meeting 

 

2. Parish Meeting Accounts   

A summary of the accounts was presented by Mrs Cathy Metcalf, the Treasurer.  The 

account balances, incomes, payments and the precept set at £1000 were explained. 

The accounts were approved by the meeting. 

 

3. Signing of the AGAR 

In the absence of the chair Mr Boultwood signed the AGAR 

 

There being no other business the Meeting was closed 
   

Graham Doney for Robert Boultwood   (deceased) 

Parish Clerk  

Fenton Parish Meeting  

clerk.fentonvillage@gmail.com   

   

   

   


